
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Dec 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to those who have donated unwanted items that we can use for our play spaces in the 
new year. It really helps support a more sustainable approach.  

  

I am just sending a reminder that anything being donated must be able to withstand harsh 
weather as it will be out in the open and not covered all of the time. Also, please do not send in 
anything that is broken or cracked. We are seeking previously loved and gently used sports 
equipment that can be used by the students during their play times.  

  

Many thanks! 

Mrs. Doucette (on behalf of the student council) 

 


